
RESULTS 
TOWN OF CAMDEN 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING REFERENDUM 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2019

ARTICLE 1 
Deborah Dodge was elected Moderator to preside at said meeting. 

ARTICLE 2  
Shall the Town of Camden, amend Chapter VIII, Camden Police Ordinance, by adding a new ordinance 
entitled Part I-F Marijuana Licensing Ordinance? 

Note:  The proposed Marijuana Business Licensing Ordinance sets forth procedures and standards for the 
issuance of a local marijuana license to adult-use marijuana businesses that are allowed as Special Exceptions 
in certain zoning districts under the district provisions in the Town of Camden’s Zoning Ordinance.  Currently, 
the only adult-use marijuana businesses allowed in Camden are cultivation facilities, as approved by voters in 
June of 2019.  The local license must be renewed annually through a public hearing process.  This process is 
similar to local victualer and special amusement licensing procedures. A license approved under this proposed 
ordinance serves as a “Certification of Local Authorization,” which under State of Maine licensing 
requirements is required prior to the issuance of a State License.   

694 YES VOTES 217 NO VOTES 

TOTAL BALLOTS CAST:  911 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katrina Oakes 
Town Clerk 
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